
  

IGUANA Deutschland GmbH, Fredericiastr.15, 14050 Berlin, Tel: +49 30 83 21 794 55 
Managing Partner: Petr Stastny  

Reg.-Nr.: HRB 103467; AG Charlottenburg; Seat: Berlin 

 

News 

  

WORLD INLINE CUP leg in Rennes, France (31st May 2020) cancelled 

Berlin, Rennes 20th March 2020. Due to the growing global crisis around the coronavirus the 
Organising Committee of the Rennes Sur Roulettes WORLD INLINE CUP Marathon have 
decided to cancel the 38th edition of the traditional event which was planned for the 30th/31st of 
May 2020. After discussing with partners and authorities the organisers could not find an 
alternative date for a postponement. The WORLD INLINE CUP Team wishes the organisers in 
Rennes all the best and looking forward to the next season 2021. 

For further information, please see www.world-inline-cup.com and/or contact: 
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